
  
  

 

New Haven Board of Education  

Governance Committee  

 

Monday November 02, 2020 

5:30 p.m. 
   

 

Minutes   

Attendees-Typhanie Jackson, Joanne Wilcox, Gemma Joseph Lumpkin, Dr. 

Tamiko Jackson McArthur, Dr. Carlos Torre, Leslie Brown, 
Jennifer(NHPSA) 

 

1. There was a review of minutes from October 05, 2020 meeting. The minutes 
were accepted.  

 
2. The discussion regarding old business related to the code of conduct. Ms. 

Lumpkin discussed the need to include actions/behaviors that align to a 
virtual reality. Ms. Lumpkin went on to talk about the need to regroup and 

provide training across the district. 
 

3. Dr. Torre provided an update from the SRO committee.  The last meeting 

was postponed.  There were questions around the history of SROs and why 
did the district invest in them. How are officers chosen?  What training is 

provided?  Dr. Torre talked about the need for a new MOPU that outlines 
key factors.  Carolyn Ross Lee is working on a survey for committee 

members.  They wanted to make sure to include more student voice.  Dr. 
Torre talked about a public forum to discuss the issues. 

 

 
4. The Pandemic Policy discussion was deferred at this time. 

 

 
 



 
    

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


